
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting regarding the statutory tests (Year 2 SATs, Year 6 SATs and 

Y4 Multiplication check) that are due to take place in the summer term. This will give all parents (and 

children if you wish to bring them along) an opportunity to look at some test examples, understand 

how the tests will be administered and the chance to ask any questions you may have. 

There will be a meeting that will take place at 3:30 on Thursday 21st April, lasting about 30 minutes. 

It is imperative that you return your slip if you are interested in attending so we can accommodate 

the number of people attending. If you can’t make this date and time and are still interested in 

receiving this information, please let us know.  

This year’s KS2 SATs take place w/c  9th May with the KS1 SATs the following two weeks. 

Please complete the slip below and return by Thursday 31st March. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr R Chipperfield 

Head of school 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

……….KS1 & KS2 SATs Meeting 

 

Child’s Name………………………………………………………..                   

I would like to attend the meeting on Thursday 21st April. 

 

 


